
From: William Boyd
To: AdminComp, OCD, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] OGRID 164557 Compliance Report
Date: Friday, January 13, 2023 11:25:57 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
To whom it may concern:
 
Currently the ACO for operator 164557 has expired and we are in negotiations with the OCD to enter
a new compliance order.  There is no compliance report required absent an effective compliance
order.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
William L. Boyd, CPL
Land & Regulatory Manager
(713) 574-7912  Direct
(832) 691-4322  Mobile
 

575 N Dairy Ashford Rd, Suite 210
Energy Center II
Houston, TX  77079
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